
 

Dear Primary 2 Parents/Guardians, 

Primary 2 would like to invite you to an 

exhibition of their rockets/space ships. 

On:  Wednesday 1st May  

At:  9.20am 

In:  The school hall (access to the hall will be 

down the ramp and through the door to 

the right of the main doors). 

You will have the opportunity to view the 

children’s work, and chat to them about how 

they built their rockets/space ships and the 

materials they used. 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

M Joyce 


